Kerry Morrison

From: Kerry Morrison

Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2014 2:52 PM
To: Valorie Keegan'

Ce: Sarah Besley; Joseph Mariani
Subject: RE: Increased tagging

Valerie

Thanks for being so vigilant in the community. | passed your photas along to Steve Seyler and he confirmed that they
are aware of this new tagging and have been taking photos also. They also have gotten some information about
potential suspects which they will be providing to LAPD.

Good to know, and let’s stay in touch.
Kerry

From: Vaiorie Keegan [mailto:rolavi@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 5:01 PM
To: Kerry Morrison

Subject: Fwd: Increased tagging

Hi Kerry,

I don't know if you see this because the tagging isn't always the BID area and not always photographed, but you
should be aware. This is the 3rd or 4th major tagging in the past month.

Over the weekend 18th street has increased there tagging three fold. They even started tagging
YSB (Yucca Street Boyz) again, which is supposedly a clique of 18th street even though no one
outside of Hollywood recognizes them. The tagging goes from 6434 Yucca to 1846 Cherokee.
There is also tagging along Wilcox, Whitley and Cherokee, but my camera ran out of room.
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